Sonja Birr

From: Greg Minikel

Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 2:35 PM
To: Sonja Birr; Dan Koski

Cc: Paul Braun; Steve Herzog; Mike Zimmer
Subject: FW: Lakeside Foods S 30th St Driveway
Sonja,

Please add this e-mail from Erica to the P| Committee Agenda for the October 3™ meeting. This is their request for the
wider driveway. Thanks.

From: Erica Pezold [mailto:epezold@lakesidefoods.com]
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 2:27 PM

To: Greg Minikel

Subject: Lakeside Foods S 30th St Driveway

Greg,

Lakeside Foods has started construction on our addition on S 30" St in Manitowoc. At this time we have a driveway for our frozen
dock entrance that has served us well. However, with the construction and our increased business we would like to expand the
driveway to cover the area that is directly in front of the dock doors. This is a small grassy area that we would fill in. This will allow us
to facilitate increased truck traffic that we are seeing and the construction needs. We would expect to keep this expanded drive
going forward once the construction is done.

Additionally, we are looking at putting in a temporary parking area for our employees on the North side of our property that would
be used during the construction. We only plan for this during the construction phase.

Thank you,

Erica Pezold

GM - Manitowoc Packaging Center
920.686.4004

920.905.1686 Cell

Lakeside Foods, Inc.
"Our family serving yours since 1887"
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